
August 11, 2018 Flood Clean Up Work Day 

On behalf of the Trustees and the Executive Officers, I would like to sincerely thank the 50+ volunteers who 

came out to help clean up the aftermath of the flooding at the pavilion and Kuchen Haus.  Everyone pulled 

together, brought tools and supplies from home, worked hard, and had fun!  One group was able to remove 

the “lost” porta pot from the entangled creek bank.  We enjoyed a nice lunch served by our lunch volunteers 

and a lovely beverage.  For the most part, the work is done, and it was no small feat.  I’m sure there were 

many sore muscles by day’s end. 

It is my hope that the list below is complete; if your name is missing, please contact me at 

mcmunster@comcast.net to add you to the list.  Thank you to the following volunteers: 

Art Arnold, Shane Bechtold, Mike Braun, Greg Buckwalter, Elise Bullington, Andy Deck, Bill & Candy Eichenser,  

Mike Eyster, Jim Fasnacht, Drew & Liz Fredericks, John Frick, Jack & Kathy Fulmer, Tom Guerin, Tim Gundlach,  

Anita Hayward, Scott & Mary Hetrick, Rick Hoover, Ken & Linda Husler, Chuck Kamp, Joe Kesselring, Dave Kraft,  

Bob Maier, CJ Martin, Don Mast, Alan McElheny, Jeff & Mary Munster, Steve Myers, Jeanmarie Nobile, Keith Richmond, 

Carolyn Santos, Jake Schopf, Dale Schultz & Lori DePorter Schultz, Matthew Thompson, Lena Wagner, Barry Waltz,  

Eric Weis, Denny Wertz, Glenn Yanos, and the Zodet family: Brian, Vicki, Autumn & Avery.  (Note: Some helped during 

the week.) 

 Thank you! Seeing everyone come together for the good of the club is amazing!  - Mary Munster, head trustee 


